
SYNOPSIS 
Appointment of Building Official 

Since Marc Buske accepted the Building Inspector position in June of 2017, he has 
been taking courses to become a Qualified Building Official.   

Mr. Buske is now qualified to conduct inspections on all 1 and 2 unit residential 
buildings.  He continues to take courses to work towards being a fully Qualified Level 1 
and 2 Building Official at which time he will be able to process all building permits for the 
Town.  During this time the Building Officials from the Municipality of the County of 
Cumberland will continue to conduct inspections, with Mr. Buske’s assistance, on large 
residential and all commercial buildings on our behalf. 
 
 

MOTION: 

That Marc Buske be appointed as a Building Official for the Town of 
Amherst effective immediately. 
 

 


